




















February 28, 2018

Casey Hines, Project Manager
Boston Planning & Development Agency
One City Hall, Ninth Floor
Boston, Massachusetts 02201

Re: 5 Washington Street Development Letter of Support

Dear Mrs. Hines:

As a member of the neighborhood we are familiar with the proposed 115-unit apartment and
retail pharmacy development proposed at 5 Washington Street, in Brighton, MA. As a member
of the Brighton-Allston community I am supportive of the project.

The proposed project will eliminate the blighted site, and as result enhance the neighborhood,
adding needed high quality apartments, a pharmacy and an attractive pocket park. The
consolidation of the site 6 curb cuts on the site down to one entrance on Corey Street, should
also enhance traffic at this congested intersection. Providing affordable units to the City of
Boston is also a benefit I can support. We assume the projected will be approved by the City of
Boston meeting code requirements, and policies from other city departments.

Sincerl~Z~

Name: ~1€( (J~
Address:















































































March 15, 2018

Casey Hines, Project Manager
Boston Planning & Development Agency
One City Hall, Ninth Floor
Boston, Massachusetts 02201

Re: 5 Washington Street Development Letter of Support

Dear Mrs. Hines:

As a member of the Brighton-Aliston community I am supportive of the project and the
replacement of the blighted gas station and office building. The proposed project will enhance
the neighborhood, adding needed high quality residential units, a full-service pharmacy and an
attractive pocket park. We ask the project be required to meet all City of Boston code
requirements, and policies from other city departments.

Sincerely,
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